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US

STOP DRIVE

•   Owners are advised to not drive their vehicles
•   Contact ElectraMeccanica to begin the process of
repurchasing your vehicle.

This notice applies to your solo, 

Dear ,

This letter is in follow up to ElectraMeccanica Vehicles Corp.’s (“EMV”) recall notification communication
dated Feb 21st, 2023, advising owners to stop driving their vehicles and informing that the recall remedy
available to you is a vehicle repurchase (buy back). Our records show that you are the owner of a vehicle
affected by this recall.

ELECTRAMECANNICA RECALL REMEDY – REPURCHASE (BUY BACK)

The recall remedy available to you is a vehicle repurchase (buy back). Until July 15, 2023, EMV will
repurchase (buy back) your Solo for the purchase price you paid for the vehicle, including taxes, fees, and
shipping. After July 15, 2023, your vehicle will be repurchased for the purchase price you paid for the
vehicle, including taxes, fees, and shipping, less a depreciation of 20 percent per year from the date you
purchased your vehicle. ElectraMeccanica will arrange for shipment of your vehicle from your location to
ElectraMeccanica at no charge to you.

Any lien against your Solo will be deducted from the repurchase amount and sent directly to the lien holder
and/or lender. Your repurchase payment amount, therefore, will be the purchase price you paid for the Solo,
including taxes, fees, and shipping, less any applicable depreciation and less the lien amount.

Please note that ElectraMeccanica is discontinuing the Solo G2 and G3, including the Solo mobile
application for the G3. EMV is also ceasing service of the Solo G2 and G3, stopping support of the vehicle
warranty, and no longer providing parts for the these vehicles.

ELECTRAMECCANICA REPURCHASE OF YOUR SOLO

According to our records, the purchase price you paid for the Solo, including taxes, fees, and shipping was
. Any lien against your Solo G3 will be deducted from the repurchase amount and sent directly to

the lien holder and/or lender. Your repurchase payment amount, therefore, will be the transaction cost of the
Solo G3, less any applicable depreciation, and less the lien amount. You will have the opportunity to review
the financial terms of EMV’s repurchase of your Solo prior to your final acceptance of such offer.

WHAT YOU SHOULD DO



You are advised to not drive your vehicle and contact ElectraMeccanica to begin the process of
 To begin the process of repurchasing your vehicle, you can use this linkrepurchasing your vehicle.

https://recall-form.vercel.app/ or contact our Customer Care Team at 1-855-524-6693; or email at
recalls@electrameccanica.com. Our representatives will assist you throughout the repurchase process.

If you no longer own the vehicle or have changed your address, please contact ElectraMeccanica by calling
1-888-457-SOLO.

We urge any customers who have questions to contact our Customer Care Team at 1-855-524-6693; or email
at recalls@electrameccanica.com

Sincerely,
ElectraMeccanica Vehicles Corp.




